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Hello everyone, and welcome
to our very first Alice's Attic

newsletter! 7?%};4&/: ps

We're so excited to begin Please label all belongings (coats, bottles, bags,
spare clothes).

Ensure children have spare nappies and wipes In
their bag each day.
We explore in all weathers - please send suitable
clothing and footwear.

this new journey with your
children. This month is all
about settling In, getting to

know each other, and making

our nursery room a calm, Sunscreen /hats in sunny weather < and coats in
happy space to grow and rainy weather
learn together. We are As we are a nut-free nursery, please avoid nut-
welcoming Grace, Rhiannon, based foods and chocolate spread

Courtney and Emma who ==
are all excited to be apart of ’ ? W f“’" %W ? W%

your child's adventures.
9th September — Teddy

Bear Day &
Bring along your favourite

LWW? fé‘ﬁzg teddy to share the fun!

This term we are focusing on:
Building new friendships
Learning to share and take turns &
Exploring who we are and what makes each of us special &

Thank you for your continued support as we settle into our new room.
We feel so lucky to spend our days with your children, and we can't wait to
share more of our adventures with you in the next newsletterl
Warm wishes,

The Alice’'s Attic Team a%
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